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Veterans Affairs Career Fair scheduled 

 
 
Are you ready for a career change or just beginning one? Looking for a position 
where you make a difference caring and supporting our nation’s heroes?  
 
Then the September Veterans Affairs Career Fair is just for you! 
 
Mark your calendars now for the career fair to be held Friday, Sept. 28 from 2-
6 p.m. at the Omaha VA Medical Center in the Education Conference Room. 
 
The search will be on for all positions from administration to those in line with 
direct patient care. 
 
Bring your resumes and come meet some of the managers of the Nebraska-
Western Iowa Health Care System, whom you may have the opportunity of 
working with in the very near future. 
 
Veterans Affairs is an equal opportunity employer. For more information on the 
career fair, contact Beth Kelly by calling 402.995.3634. 
 
Media who plan to attend this event must call the Omaha 
VAMC Public Affairs Officer at 402.995.4719, by Noon Friday, 
September 28. 
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